

Ambition · Pride · Success

5th November 2018

Dear Parent/Carer

I am writing to invite you to an informal music department concert in the hall on Tuesday 4th December. The evening will commence at 5.00pm and should finish no later than 6.15pm. The evening will consist of performances from all year groups celebrating the hard work they have put in over the past term.

It is compulsory for all Year 9 and 10 music students to perform at the concert as it will be recorded and will form part of the students' coursework evidence.

The concert is a free, non-ticketed event. I do hope that you will be able to support your child and attend the concert.

If you have any queries, please do not hesitate to contact me at nicholsons@haileyburyturnford.com

Yours faithfully

Mrs S Nicholson Subject Leader – Music		
Reply slip – Please return to	rs S Nicholson	••
	ng performance on Tuesday 4 th December 2018	
Signed	Name	

